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Virtual charter students should receive equal access to the same resources as public 

school students. Public school is not a one-size-fits-all model that works for every 

family, and no one's children should be penalized for pursuing an alternate school 

choice. Charter schools are simply a better fit for some kids' learning styles. Virtual 

charter students should not be unfairly excluded from educational opportunities that 

equal funding would provide. HB 2583 is about fairness, and it ensures that all 

students have access to equal funds, regardless  if they attend a charter school or 

public school. I strongly support HB 2583.   


